
“The Ipswich School provides the opportunity for all students to reach their maximum potential in a safe and positive 
environment allowing them to become responsible life-long learners in an ever-changing world” 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
FRIDAY 
MAY 17, 2019 
 

Today’s Menu: Pizza, assorted veggies, pear sauce and milk 
Tomorrow’s Menu:  Ham patty, bun, peas, fresh fruit, cooked carrots – Salad bar will be limited 
 
 
Girls Basketball and Cheerleader Banner Teams can now be viewed/purchased online at ketterlingphotography.shootproof.com 
(do not preface the address with www) 
 
Orders are being taken for Ipswich State Track shirts.  Short sleeved shirts are $12.00 and long sleeved are $15.00.  Names of the 
state qualifiers will be on the back of the shirts.  Orders and money are due Monday, May 20th by noon.  No late orders will be 
accepted. Order forms may be picked up from the main office, Mr. Thorson and Mrs. Kulesa 
 
As we are nearing the end of the school year this is a friendly reminder that all lunch bills are due by the end of the year.  Please 
contact Mrs. Gohl if you have any questions. 
 
All library books are due TODAY! 
 
Yearbook can be pre ordered in the office for $35. They will go up to $50 in the fall. 
 
Middle school will be presenting the musical “Fiddler on the Roof” tonight at 7:00pm in the Theatre.   
 
NHS Cookout Picnic on Tuesday night, May 21st, 6:30 P.M., at Kaye Wickard's home. 
 
Ipswich Speed training summer program forms can be picked up in the office.  They are due back in the office by today.   
 
Juniors, if you want to take the June 8th ACT, it's not offered in Ipswich but NSU will have it.  Go to www.act.org and register by May 
20th.  See Mrs. Goetz if you have questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


